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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

           The Tamil Nadu State Hajj Committee has received about 15,000 + 

applications from the intending pilgrims of Tamil Nadu for Hajj 2015 and Haj 

Committee of India, Mumbai has requested this Committee to conduct qurrah 

(draw of lots) for selection of pilgrims for Hajj 2015. 

 
           2. The Tamil Nadu State Hajj Committee has proposed to conduct 

qurrah (draw of lots) for selection of pilgrims for Hajj 2015 as per the 

instructions of Haj Committee of India, Mumbai.  The qurrah will be held at 

10.30 A.M. on 18-3-2015 (Wednesday) at Anaikar Abdul Shukoor Auditorium, 

The New College, Royapettah, Chennai. 

 
           3. The intending pilgrims who have applied for Hajj 2015 through Tamil 

Nadu State Hajj Committee may attend the qurrah (draw of lots) and make it 

smooth and successful. 

 
       Principal Secretary to Government 
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